Daily Announcements for Friday, September 20, 2024:

(NEW) Congratulations to Madelyn Willmas and Jireh Casinero for being
selected as this week’s students of the week. Madelyn was nominated by Mr.
Hagenow and Jireh was nominated by Mrs. Ransom. Both students are being
celebrated for exhibiting a commitment to building our school and
community through positive actions. Thank you Madelyn and Jireh, and
thank you to our entire student body, for making West Bend High Schools a
great place to learn. Be sure to keep following the WBSD Way: be respectful,
be responsible, be safe and be ready.

(NEW) Congrats to the West Bend girls swim and dive team on beating
Homestead yesterday 121-59 at the varsity level and 120-66 at the JV level!

(NEW) Congrats to the West girls tennis program on beating Port
Washington at both the JV and Varsity levels! Way to go Spartans!

(2) Attention all juniors and seniors applying for East National Honor Society. This is a
friendly reminder that your applications are due by the end of the day this Friday.
Please see Mr. Hartman or Mrs. Farchione if you have any questions.

(2) September is Hispanic Heritage month, Latino Student Union is a club for Latinos
and Hispanics in our school community that aims to provide a safe space for Latinos
within our school and community to voice their opinions, share their experiences and
give a tiny insight into our vast culture to other students in this school. Our first meeting
will be held tomorrow, Friday September 20th at 7:15 am in the Nifty Nibble. Thank you
for being our friend.

(3) Attention all students assigned as Silverbrook Camp Counselors. There is a mandatory
meeting tomorrow, Thursday, September 19, at 2:30 in the West Cafeteria. Please remember
to print off your email that was sent to you with your camp assignment.

(3) West Boys Basketball: Open Gyms will start Wednesday, October 2nd (5:30-7:30), and run
each Monday and Wednesday night until the season begins.

(3) Congrats to the West girls volleyball program on beating Hartford at all three levels last
night! Great job getting the clean sweep!



